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NO. 15-041 

C.D. Various 

The following communications have been received by the Board and recommended action 
thereon is presented. 

From: 

1) Mayor, relative to a proposed 
Agreement with the Mexican American 
Opportunity Foundation for a Head Start 
Program at Ross Snyder Recreation 
Center. 

2) City Clerk, relative to protecting the 
Mexican Elderberry and the Toyon. 

3) City Clerk, relative to the acquisition 
of 427 N. Gaffey Street for public access 
to Welcome Park and Bandini Canyon 
Park in San Pedro. 

4) City Clerk, relative to implementa­
tion of a 2014-15 Sidewalk Repair 
Program to repair sidewalks adjacent to 
City facilities. 

Recommendation: 

Referred to staff for further processing. 

Note and File. 

Note and File. 

Referred to General Manager. 
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5) Chief Legislative Analyst, forward­
ing the Legislative Report for the weeks 
ending January 16, and January 23, 
2015. 

6) Rick Selan (and others), fourteen 
communications to various addressees, 
relative to Oakwood Recreation Center 
and other topics. 

7) Mark Ryavec, Venice Stakeholders 
Association, four communications to 
various addressees, relative to allegedly 
illegal camping at Venice Beach 
Recreation Area and other topics. 

8) Four Residents, five communications 
to various addressees, relative to the 
Hollywoodland neighborhood, adjacent 
to Griffith Park. 

9) Morris Pichon, relative to trash at 
Hansen Dam Recreation Area. 

10) Latham & Watkins, three communi­
cations on behalf of Live Nation, relative 
to the Greek Theatre Concession. 

11) Francisco Diaz-Maroto, Policia 
Municipal Madrid, relative to collecting 
a Park Ranger badge. 

12) Clement Johnson, Extreme Kids, 
relative to operating in Los Angeles 
parks. 

l3) Tori Kjer, PLA, The Trust for 
Public Land, relative to a proposed name 
for Monitor Park. 

NO. 15-041 

Note and File. 

Note and File. 

Note and File. 

Note and File. 

Referred to General Manager. 

Note and File. 
(Report No. 14-258) 

Referred to General Manager. 

Referred to General Manager. 

Referred to General Manager. 
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14) Manatt, Phelps & Phillips, LLP, on 
behalf of Live Nation, relative to the 
Greek Theatre Concession. 

15) Shelley Sims, commending Park 
Ranger Pete Steur. 

16) Victor June Ayala, to Ramon 
Bernal, Sr. Recreation Director II, 
relative to various issues at Lincoln 
Park. 

17) Anonymous ("Mark T."), relative to 
the membership of the Griffith Park 
Advisory Board. 

NO. 15-041 

Note and File. 
(Report No. 14-258) 

Place letter in Employee Personnel file. 

Note and File. 

Referred to General Manager. 

This report was prepared by Paul Liles, Clerk Typist, Commission Office. 


